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Dear  
 
RE: Commission of Inquiry - Crime and Corruption Commission 
 
Thank you for the invitation to submit in respect of your review of the Queensland Crime and 
Corruption Commission. 
 
The CCC in 2022 compared to 1990: 
 
When the Criminal Justice Commission was set up in 1990 it had, effectively, a role to enquire 
into and conduct investigations in respect of the following: 
 

- corruption and problems with maladministration in the public sector; 
 

- a specific and major role in dealing with complaints against police; 
 

- a limited organised crime role. 
 
Over time the role of the CCC has significantly morphed so that its current major focus is its ‘super 
police force’ role in pursuing investigations in conjunction with the QPS.  This has become its 
organised crime fighting role. 
 
It is our submission that the organised crime fighting role has grown and developed over time so 
that it is now the primary focus of the CCC particularly to the detriment of its role of investigating 
complaints against the police. 
 
The CCC’s role in investigating corruption and maladministration within the public sector has been 
maintained at an appropriate level. 
 
















